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Sept. 11th, 1924.I

ÜâMy dear Mr. Principal
■

The enclosed is a copy of a letter 
which I propose to send to Professor Smith, if it meets with

I will not, however, send it to him until 

I will telephone you in the morning.

Yours sine

your approval.

I hear from you.

iy.
General Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal McGill University,

City.

Enclos.
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